

The IMO International Maritime Law Institute Official Electronic Newsletter (Vol. 5, Issue No. 4) 26 September 2007

MINISTER OF MARITIME AFFAIRS AND FISHERIES OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA VISITS IMLI



Prof. David Attard and the Minister of Maritime Affairs and Fisheries of the Republic of Korea, H.E. Mr. Moo-hyun Kang

On the 24th September 2007, Professor David Attard, Director of the International Maritime Law Institute, welcomed the Minister of Maritime Affairs and Fisheries of the Republic of Korea, H.E. Mr. Moo-hyun Kang, who was accompanied by Counsellor (Maritime) Mr. Ki-tack Lim and other members of his staff.

Professor Attard explained the role of IMLI in the training of lawyers in the field of international maritime law. He also referred to the excellent relations the Institute had with the Chairman of the IMO Legal Committee, Professor Lee Sik Chai from the Republic of Korea, who lectured at IMLI in the past academic year.

The Director expressed the wish that in the forthcoming academic year a lawyer from the Republic of Korea would be nominated to attend the LL.M. programme. The Minister thanked Professor Attard and the students for their welcome and undertook to examine the possibility of closer relations with IMLI.



H.E. Mr. Moo-hyun Kang and Mr. Ki-tack Lim with Prof. Attard and the IMLI class of 2007 - 2008

^{*} If you do not want to receive IMLI e-News in future, please return this message to the above address with request to DELETE in the subject field.

^{**} For further information please contact Ms. Adriana Padovan (Editor, IMLI e-News) at publications@imli.org